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COMMUNITY RELATIONS

Relations Between Private Industry and the Schools

The Board of Trustees recognizes that private industry is an important segment of the local 
community and that the District should seek the involvement and support of representatives 
from private industry.  The participation of private industry in the schools can add to the 
District's commitment to prepare students for entry into the business community.

The Superintendent is encouraged to promote Adopt-a-School   partnerships between the 
schools and private industry by establishing regulations governing the development and 
operation of such partnerships.  The major emphasis in such partnerships is on  the 
utilization of human resources, not on the donation of funds.    Activities appropriate to these 
partnerships include career education, incentive and recognition programs, classroom 
assistance  and tutoring,  technical education, and staff development.

The Superintendent shall periodically report to the Board regarding relations between 
private industry and the schools.
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